Marie Curie Elementary PTA Annual Holiday Craft Fair 2019

General Rules and Regulations

. Registration Form, Hold Harmless Agreement and Fee must be received by
October 5. Late fee will apply to registrations received after October 6. Returning
crafters much respond by October 5 to ensure their prior location. Checks
payable to *Curie PTA*. Mail forms and payment to: Curie PTA Craft Fair
Committee; 6053 Cozzens St, San Diego, CA 92122

. ALL ITEMS MUST BE HANDCRAFTED. Commercial resale items are not allowed.

This rule will be enforced. Violation of this rule is grounds for ejection from the
Craft Fair without a refund of entry fee. All new exhibits must include a picture
of items to be sold along with a description of how they are made. Please help
us as we endeavor to keep all items handcrafted!

. All items must be suitable for family viewing.

. Absolutely NO Pets or Smoking allowed on school grounds, this includes the
burning of incense.

. Booth space is 10’ X 10’ and located outside. Each exhibitor will need to provide
his/her own shade and tables to exhibit their craft. There are no shaded areas.
The 10’ X 10’ space rule will be enforced as spaces are directly next to each other.
. There are no volunteers to provide assistance in setting up or taking down booth
spaces. Please make sure you are able to manage on your own.

. No refunds after October 5.

. Exhibits must be on school grounds by 8 a.m. or we reserve the right to reassign
your booth spaces(s).

. Event will not be cancelled nor will a refund be given in the event of rain, harsh
weather, or natural disaster.

Exhibitors Agree to be Responsible for:

1. Setting up and taking down their own displays. 2. Handling their own sales. 3.
Providing their own change. 4. Having the booth or display staffed by an adult at all
times. 5. Continuing to display or sell their wares until the fair is over at 3 p.m. 6.
Pick up and disposal of their own trash.

Marie Curie PTA and Marie Curie Elementary will in no way be responsible for lost,
stolen, or damaged merchandise.

Note: The Board of Education does not allow for food sales for profit on school
grounds. However the PTA as a non-profit organization may do so. Therefore, the
only food for sale will be from Curie PTA.



